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Lara Clare

From:

Sent: 18 April 2022 15:40

To: Licensing

Subject: Worstead Farms Ltd

Categories:

Dear Sir,  
 
I have recently seen the application for a premises licence at The Wood yard, Worstead, Norfolk, NR289RS. I would like to 

make an objection on the grounds of Public nuisance. This is a very quiet village and the presence of live music every 

weekend would cause definite disturbance to the village. There have been instances when these venues have been held in 

the past and the level of noise is unacceptable and intrusive. 
 
Regards 
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